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          Question No: 557  
  
Program No. 1.1 

Hansard Ref: In Writing 

  
Topic: Equity funding  

Senator Urquhart asked:  
At the hearing the Department advised that NBN Co has submitted a draft Corporate Plan to the 
Government. On what date was it submitted? 
 
Answer:  
NBN Co’s draft 2014-17 Corporate Plan was submitted on 19 May 2014. The Government is 
considering the draft document, noting there may be changes following the outcomes of the 
renegotiated agreements with Telstra, and the Cost Benefit Analysis and Regulatory Review. 


